Volunteers
‘Thank You’
Morning Tea

On behalf of the St Joseph’s School community,
we would like to say
‘Thank You’ for your help and
support throughout this year.
Our school is a better place for having you in it!!

Please accept this invitation as a small token of our
gratitude and come to the Volunteers Morning Tea

" on Friday 22nd November, at 8:30pm.

Please RSVP to Heather on

admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au




